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Assemblies Citizenship we have many different cit-

izenship roles here at Jubilee and this week we 

have been encouraging the children to apply for a 

range of roles in the school including Team Cap-

tains, School Council, Playground Angels and many 

more. Please ask your children if they have applied 

for a role – so many children at Jubilee have so 

much to offer to our community and we are keen 

to involve as many pupils as possible. 

6LL Class Assembly Our first class assembly of the 

year was an interesting and exciting look at our 

world focusing on our 6 major biomes: desert, sa-

vannah, rainforest,, temperate forest, Taiga and 

Tundra. The assembly featured journalistic presen-

tations on all 6 biomes and a fact filled quiz. It cer-

tainly gave us plenty to think about. 

Library Visits  

All classes in the school have been visiting Brixton Library 

this week. We are very lucky to have strong links with such 

a great local resource. All pupils now have library cards 

and parents are encouraged to visit the library and take 

out books as often as  you wish. 

Trips and Visits - 2PB Author Workshop  2PB 

were given the opportunity to take part in an au-

thor workshop at Brixton library. Laura Dockhill 

read from her story Angry Cookie and Marisa 

Kiripidou, the  book’s illustrator, then helped the 

children to draw angry cookies of their own. It was 

a highly enjoyable and memorable experience for 

all. 

Year 3 Trip to Horniman Museum Year 3 had a 

wonderful time at the Horniman Museum this 

week. As part of their topic 'Temples Tombs and 

Treasures’, the children were able to explore a 

range of artefacts from around the world. They 

were fascinated by the wide range of items from 

different times and places. 

Black History Month This year our Black History Month 

Focus will be on Inventors who have helped shape the 

world in which we live. We will also be celebrating cul-

tures and traditions across our school community. We 

would love to welcome parents in to school to share their 

stories and traditions. If you would like to contribute then 

please contact your class teacher.  

Notices  

Club Spaces  We still have spaces in most clubs for Year 1-
6. Please log on to Parent Pay and pay for any clubs that 
your child would like to do.  Both Infant and Junior Choirs 
are free and do not appear on Parent Pay—please pick up a 
letter from the office regarding these. 
 

Parent pay  Please make sure you have activated your   
Parent Pay account even if you don’t have to pay for 
school meals or breakfast club.  We send our text messages 
via this system and if you have not registered you may miss 
an important message.   
 

Lost Property  Please check the lost property basket near 
the office.  We cannot stress enough how important it is to 
label all clothes/shoes that children wear in school.   
 

Sweets and chewing Gum Chewing gum and sweets are 
not allowed in school. Please discourage your child from 
going to the shops and purchasing sweets or chewing gum 
before school as for some the temptation then becomes 
too great! 
 

TULIP Classes We are running classes on Tuesdays between 
1-3pm for parents for whom English is an additional lan-
guage. These classes will help develop English reading and 
writing skills in order to support your child’s learning and 
develop your own reading and writing skills. Please speak 
to the office if you would like to attend. 

Star Achievers Congratulations to the following 

pupils who have made a great start to the term by 

being awarded Star Achiever over the last two 

weeks.                                                              

EMC: Kamharie, Alijah, Jordan, Mariah ELE: Tiana, 

Amin 1SY: Lazeekqua, Taheim, Yarah, Efosa. 1AM: 

Casey, Chris, Rashid, Caprice 2LB: Adams, 

Mansura, Miami, Aboubacar G. 2PB: Abubakr S, 

Muridi, Sammy, Moussa, 3MG: Christian, Ishan, 

Alyssia, D’andre 3RJ: Mai-Mai, Albert , Miya, Yendi 

4CH: Zeus, Umi, Aliyah, Lujain 4JR: Princess, Tai-

Anna, Anisa, Michael 5TL: Jonathan, Renae, Rosie, 

McKelly 5CC: Lucas, Anny, Safi, Jude 6LL: Alex, 

Cian, Mohamed, Aisha 6KS: Shiona. Ra’miyah, Otis, 

Reuben 

Tesco Bags of Help 
 
We have received an award of £1000 from Tesco as part of 
their bags of help scheme. The award is to help develop 
our green areas at Jubilee and we are looking forward to 
putting it to good use. Thank you to Seonaid Royall for   
organising the bid and to all parents who voted for us in 
their local Tesco stores.  


